
From: David Laliberte  

Sent: 08 January 2010 13:00 
To: 'Victor Corcoran'; 'Ritch, Anthony'; 'Jan Tjernell'; 'Raul Nicholson-Coe'; 'Nelson, Derrick'; 

'Fijman, Martin'; 'Morris-Gillespie, Christine'; 'Vandendries, Frans'; 'Nadine Ramsay'; 'Woollard, 
Jayne' 

Cc: David Archbold; Mark Connors; Jasper Mikkelsen 

Subject: RE: Call for Comments - Digicel application for reconsideration of certain aspects of the 
Authority's interim determination dated 24 December 2009 

Dear All, 
 
Needless to say, the date mentioned in the first bullet should be 8 January 2010 (instead of 
2019)… 
 
My apologies for any confusion. 
 
David Laliberte 
 

 

From: David Laliberte  

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 12:56 PM 
To: 'Victor Corcoran'; 'Ritch, Anthony'; 'Jan Tjernell'; 'Raul Nicholson-Coe'; 'Nelson, Derrick'; 

'Fijman, Martin'; 'Morris-Gillespie, Christine'; 'Vandendries, Frans'; 'Nadine Ramsay'; 'Woollard, 
Jayne' 

Cc: David Archbold; Mark Connors; Jasper Mikkelsen 

Subject: Call for Comments - Digicel application for reconsideration of certain aspects of the 
Authority's interim determination dated 24 December 2009 

 

The Authority has received a 7 January 2010 application by Digicel for reconsideration of certain 
matters addressed an Authority determination dated 24 December 2009.    
 
Pursuant to subsection 78(4) of the ICTA Law, a decision must be rendered on the 
reconsideration application no later than 4 February 2010.  In order to meet this deadline, the 
Authority sets the following schedule: 
 

• All material filed with the Authority in this proceeding will be posted on the Authority’s web 
site before the close of business on 8 January 2010;  

• Any interested party may file comments on Digicel’s application by no later than 
18 January 2010;  

• Digicel may file a written reply to any comments received, by no later than 
22 January 2010.  

 
All submissions filed in this proceeding should be copied to the other parties at the same time 
they are submitted to the Authority.  If any information is filed in confidence with the Authority, it 
must be done so in accordance with the ICTA Confidentiality Regulations.  
 
The Authority will not formally acknowledge comments. It will, however, fully consider all 
submissions and they will form part of the public record of the proceeding, provided that the 
procedures for filing set out above have been followed. 
 
David Laliberté 
General Counsel & Head of Licensing and Compliance  
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
PO Box 2502, 3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road, George Town 



Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, KY1-1104 
�   Phone: (345) 746-9610 
�   Cell: (345) 525-2506 
�  Fax: (345) 945-8284 
�   E-mail: david.laliberte@icta.ky 

�    Web: http://www.icta.ky  
Linkedin: http://www.linkedin.com/in/davidlaliberte 
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